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Submission: I would like to submit my objection to the amalgamation of Cabonne Council to Orange City Council. 
 
I believe that Cabonne is fit for the future. We are financially secure exactly the way we are. 
 
It is unfair to expect Cabonne residents to pay the debts of Orange City Council. The only thing they are interested in is our 
money & our water. They do not have Cabonne residents interests at heart. 
 
I understand that some Councils in NSW need financial assistance but just because the minority need assistance rules should 
not be applied across the board. 
 
Please take heed of our concerns.  
 
Thanks 
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